Successful Learners | World Citizens

Ref: O:\Whole School Letters\2223\Letter to families - NEU Strike 22.02.23.docx



22 February 2023

Dear NCS families,

You will know that the National Education Union (NEU) has announced further national and regional strike action for teachers in England on the following dates:

- Wednesday 1st March 2023
- Wednesday 15th March 2023
- Thursday 16th March 2023

I have assessed the impact strike action may have on staffing levels in the school and have concluded that we will continue to be able to remain open to Years 11, 12 and 13: all other year groups will need to switch to remote learning on that day. We understand that this may cause disruption to your family's routine and apologise for the inconvenience that this may cause.

The dining area will serve food for students in school, students in receipt of free school meals will be able to come into school between 1pm - 1.30pm to collect a packed lunch.

Please be reminded that if school is open for your child, you have a legal duty to ensure that he/she attends.

Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding.

Kind regards,

Alison Ramsay Executive Head









SCHOOL





Bulkington Road, Bedworth, Warwickshire CV12 9EA

NICHOLAS CHAMBERLAINE SCHOOL